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 Patty LaCava is 
doing a GREAT 
job of finding and 
setting up more 
places throught 
the bay area for 
husky owners to 
hike together.  

We hope that more people join her at 
these hikes and tell us of more places 

that we can go.   
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June 3  Husky Hike 
June 24 Husky Hike 
 
Sept 9    Ice Cream Social 
Sept 15,16 SNDD Dirt Fun 
Run 
Oct 20-21   Annual Mushing  
 Clinic by SNDD 
 
Dec 1 Bash Christmas Party 
AMAZON SMILES 
We have signed up with Amazon 
Smiles. 1.5 % of sales on Amazon 
through Smiles comes  
back to BASH. Use the following 
link and  
earn money for BASH. 
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/77-
0410632 
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Husky Hikes in June 

 
The First Hike will be Sunday June 3rd at Gavin/ Dry Creek Park in Union City.  
Please arrive by 8 am for beverages and snacks.  We will be starting the hike by 8:30 
sharp.  We will be meeting at the May Road park entrance near the Dry Creek 
Apartment complex. This is a small parking lot so the earlier you arrive the better.  It 
may fill up by 8 am. We will walk the High Ridge Loop Trail to Jordan Pond.  There is a 
picnic area there where we can take a break, water the dogs and have a snack.  We 
will then return on the Dry Creek Trail. Please look up the Park on EBparks.org for a 
trail map. And also to look at the other trails if you wish to continue hiking on your own 
after we return to the parking lot. There are a lot of beautiful trails in this park.  
 
This second hike is scheduled for June 24th meet up at 8 am leaving at 8:30.  We will 
meet at Shady Oakes Park in South San Jose, street parking along the park.  We will 
walk the Coyote Creek Trail to Hellyer Park. About 1 and 1/2 miles. Once there we can 
make a loop around Cottonwood  lake and picnic area, taking a break before we head 
back.  There is a great playground near the lake and a dog park further into the park.  
Coyote Creek is a paved trail so this is a good hike for anyone with small children still 
in strollers.  I am planning to bring a dog powered little red wagon.  Please look up a 
map of the park at sccgov.org.   We will then return to Shady Oaks Parks. Although the 
trail is shaded it may be hot by the time we head back, so please bring water for your 
dogs and yourself.  
 
Is anyone interested in hiking beautiful Uvas Canyon Park?  We will actually have to 
reserve parking places.  I would love to go there.  So please email me if you interested. 
Pattylacava@yahoo.com.   Look up this park at www.parkhere.org.  Uvas Canyon also 
has camping.  Perhaps a camping trip in the future?  There are quite a few parks with 
campgrounds on this website.  And also in the East Bay parks. Let’s open a dialogue 
about a camping trip. 
 
 
 
 
NEED a BASH meeting in July…. 
 
Anyone interested in HOSTING the meeting…… 
 
Contact Randee at BASH@com-ctl.com 



The May 6th Urban Mushing meet-up was lots of fun.  Most of the regulars were 
there. We had a couple of new people invited by Miles and Larry. And a friend of mine who does not 
even own a dog but want to try out scootering.  Now we have to wait out the hot weather until next 
fall.  In the mean time as you are out there hiking with your dog, please take note of any location that 
we could scooter with our dogs so I can start planing for fall.    

 

 
 



Our May 20th Hike was not as well attended as other hikes.  I am trying out different 
areas of the bay to find out where people like to hike. I highly recommend this trail as 
the views are stunning. There is also a spacious fenced in dog park where it is safe 
to allow your dogs to run off leash. Mike (who’s last name I did not get) meet up with us 
with his two dogs and his Diggler.  The trail can be scootered but show up early as it is 
narrow and does become crowded as the day progresses.  Gail, Yanyan and I planned 
out the next three hikes while we were there.  So look for the next Peninsula hike at 
Stanford Campus in June.  
 



 

Sept. 15 & 16, 2018 

- Hobart Mills – 

Just minutes North of Truckee, CA 

This weekend event is a fun get-together for all levels of 
experience. Come run your dogs, meet other mushers, learn more 

about the club and sign up for other upcoming events...... 

Plenty of places to camp! 
Or go into Truckee and stay at the Hotel…. 

Directions to Hobart Mills; Go north on Highway 89 from I-80, in 
Truckee. Drive about 3 miles to the Hobart Mills intersection. 

Turn right. Go past the Hobart site and just past the local shooting range. 
Make a right turn and look on the left after the first rise. 

For questions or more information contact: 

Hugo Antonucci: 

phone: (530) 299-3512 

email: topaza@jps.net 

Sierra Nevada Dog Drivers: 

email: sndd@sndd.org 

web: www.sndd.org 



 

 

October 20 & 21, 2018 – Truckee, CA  
This weekend event is an opportunity to have hands-on mushing training 
from some of California's top dog drivers & trainers! You will receive one-
on-one personalized training in teaching your dog the basics of pulling in 
harness, how to safely experiment with different types of equipment (sled, 
carts, scooters, etc.) and have the opportunity to experience working with 

trained dog teams in action! Plus group mini seminars to learn even more! 
All of this is followed up by a wonderful dinner and a chance to mingle 

amongst everyone for chance to get to know them better. 

  

We supply the equipment - you supply the dogs! 
All breeds welcome! 

COST: $160 per person (includes Saturday night dinner) 
Bring a 2nd family member to train with you for an additional $80!!!!! 

Space is limited so please register early! 

For questions or more information contact: 

Hugo Antonucci: 

phone: 530-299-3512  

email: topaza@jps.net  

Sierra Nevada Dog Drivers: 

email sndd@sndd.org 

www.sndd.org 

 



Rescue May 2018 
 
Beth Chamberlain 
408-859-3101  
b.d.c@comcast.net 
 
At just over a year old Shamu is young and active. He would do well with an active home that likes to spend time 
with their dog(s). He has a great personality. He rides well in the car and walks fairly well on leash. He easily 
learned sit and down and is very sweet and wants to please. We took him on a club hike and he was great. He was 
great with all the little kids even though they wanted to sit on him. He is a dog that needs attention and exercise 
and a secure yard with high fencing for when he is outside. He is very happy to hang out in the house with the 
family and enjoys being pet and attention. He is on the larger side for a Siberian (he may have some Malamute in 
him) and will need a home with people who understand Northern breeds and are willing to give him the time, 
attention and exercise he needs. He does have a prey drive so he will NOT be placed in a home with cats, small 
dogs or other small animals. Larger dogs are fine.  

Patty LaCava pattylacava@yahoo.com 

Blue is a 3 year old blue-eyed beauty.  
Blue likes to play with big dogs, and lived with a young child.  He knows sit, down, stay, and will shake paws 
with you. He is house broken and spent 3/4 of his time inside.  Blue is easy to handle and walks well on a 
leash.  Blue does have one issue that needs work.  We believe that he was teased through a fence or gate, 
thus developing barrier aggression.  Blue should not be left in a yard by himself while he is being retrained.  I 
will be speaking to a trainer to develop a program to retrain him.  He also may do better in an apartment 
without a yard. Blue has so many positive attributes that the time working with him around fences will be time 
well spent.  Please only experienced dog owners or new dog owner willing to comply with a trainer’s 
instructions.  

Randee McQueen BASHRR@com-ctl.com 

Annie- Born June 3rd, 2017. Annie is a gray and white female with the most adorable personality. She was one 
of a litter of 12 puppies and has since grown up in a multiple dog environment. She is best suited for a home that 
already has dogs, especially those with high energy levels of hours of play. She has an affectionate personality 
and loves to talk about her thoughts. With her high energy and smarts comes a high need for attention.  

 

 

 

Karen Fenton Fendragn1970@yahoo.com 

Saturn is beautiful to see, like me! I am a loving, gentle, young boy looking for a furever 
home. I am good with other dogs my size. I love being with people. Though at first hesitant, I 
warm up quickly to the easy smile and kind heart.  
 
I am house trained and leash trained. I am new to foster and am learning every day and they 
think I'm between 18 m and 2 years old. I look forward to meeting you, my forever home!  

 

 



Bay Area Siberian Husky Club 
 
Membership Renewal and Associate Application 2018-2019  
 
Membership $35.00              
 
Date   ____________________________________________ 
Name(s) ____________________________________________ 
Mailing address____________________________________________ 
City, State, Zip  ____________________________________________ 
Area code and phone  ____________________________________________ 
E-mail Address  ____________________________________________ 
Amount Enclosed $  
____ I would like the newsletter mailed to me. 
 
Make checks payable to BASH.  All memberships and subscriptions are valid through March 31, 
2019.  Send membership renewal form and check to: 
 
Bay Area Siberian Husky Club, 2633 S Bascom Ave, Campbell CA 95008 
 
 
 
 
Bay Area Siberian Husky Club 
www.bayareasiberian.org 
2633 S. Bascom Avenue 
Campbell, CA  95008 
 
 
Upcoming Adoption Fairs 

 
First Saturday 
Petsmart, 11 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
850 W. Hamilton, Campbell 
408-371-1841 
 
Second Saturday  
Pet Food Express  11 am –1pm 
1902 S Bascom Ave, Campbell,  
 (408) 371-5555  

 
Check with foster homes if they will  
be at a specific adoption fairs.  

 
 
 


